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THE LONDON NAUTICAL SCHOOL
61 STAMFORD STREET, LONDON SE19NA
TELEPHONE: 020 7928 6801 EMAIL: admin@LNS.org.uk
31st March 2022

Dear Families,

As we come towards the end of this term, | would like to extend my gratitude for your continued support
and also commend the commitment and dedication of the students. | am incredibly proud of every one of
their individual and collective achievements throughout this ‘action-packed’ term. The last week alone has
been a great example of this, with a number of events taking place aimed at raising funds for refugee
charities through our ‘Global Community Day’; the launch of the ‘Brilliant Club’ for our next round of
students; a great night for so many staff and students at Wembley watching the England V’s Ivory Coast
football international, and finally our Sixth Form football team defeating Barking Abbey to reach the final of
English Schools National Cup - What a fantastic achievement!

Contained in this letter is important information about; the return to school after the Easter break; a
reminder about uniform expectations and information relating to free school meal vouchers for the Easter
break.

School Return

All students will return to school on Thursday 21st April 2022. Please ensure that your child arrives onto
the school site by 8:30am for an 8:40am start.

niform Ex ion

We have been fully understanding of the issues that many of you have faced replacing items of uniform so
close to the end of the school term, including school shoes. On our return after the Easter break we expect
all students to be in full-school uniform. Our uniform must be worn travelling to and from school and your
son's smart appearance is an important part of upholding our reputation in and around the local community.
We are very grateful for your support in this regard.

Easter School Meal Vouchers
Lambeth Council will again be funding FSM vouchers for eligible families over the Easter vacation period

which will be to the sum of £40. An order was placed yesterday, Wednesday 30th March, if you have not
received your Tesco vouchers, please email the school at admin@LNS.orq.uk.

Staffing

At the end of this term we say farewell to Mr Cotter-Boston, Miss Nembhard and Mr Walsh. We wish them
well in their future endeavours and thank them for their significant contributions to our school community.

Finally, | would like to wish you all an enjoyable Easter break and thank you once again for your continued
support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. M Schofield (Headteacher)
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